
Thank you for your interest in the Buffington Island Reenactment. The event 
will be held the weekend of July 18-20, 2003. The men of the 91st OVI, Co. B 
and the ladies of the Iron Hills Soldiers’ Aid Society look forward to hosting 
you. 
 
To help us with logistics, please pre-register your unit no later than June 1, 
2003. Portland, Ohio does not have basic services and we must arrange to 
have everything that we need transported into the site. We cannot guarantee 
amenities for those who are not pre-registered. Those pre-registered will 
receive the usual amenities plus a meat dish with corn on the cob on Saturday 
evening. Fresh produce from local farms will be available for everyone to 
prepare as they wish. Some local organizations may have food concessions 
available on site during the day, but please plan accordingly for breakfast, 
lunches and your Friday evening meal. It is some distance to the nearest town 
for supplies.  
 
We try to run a friendly, progressive event, but hope that everyone will take 
the time to read the event rules. Honoring these rules will ensure a 
memorable event for everyone. All rules relative to safety are paramount. 
Organizations unable or unwilling to abide by these rules should consider 
attending another event. 
 
We ask that everyone participate in the Saturday memorial services. While it’s 
fun to see people and participate in the battles, let’s try to keep the focus on 
honoring those who fought and fell here. 
 
Please send all registrations to: 
 
91st Ohio Volunteer Infantry, Co. B 
P.O. Box 354 
Amanda, OH 43102 
 
If you have any questions regarding the event contact: 
 
Greg Forquer (740) 654-6256, forquer@computech-online.net or 
 
Kyle Sharp (614) 836-1537, Tonyas@columbus.rr.com 
 
See you on The River! 
 


